
Due to federal changes all students and parents must have  an individ-

ual Federal Student Aid username and password.  The username and 

password will be required to complete  a FAFSA  on fafsa.ed.gov 

along with  entrance  counseling, a master promissory note, and a 

plus  loan  (Graduate or Parent) on studentloans.gov . 

To apply for a username and password, please visit fsaid.ed.gov and 

create an account. 

FEDERAL STUDENT AID USERNAME AND PASSWORD 

SAP APPEALS DUE BY JUNE 12th 
Students who are  not meeting the Satisfactory Academic Progress Require-

ments  (SAP) must submit an appeal to be eligible to receive financial aid 

for the 2015-2016  school year. All SAP appeals are due by Friday, June 

12th.   

For specifics  about the appeal process, feel free to email Gavin R. Hamms 

at hammsg@gram.edu 

Do you Know How 

Much Student Loan  

Debt You Have ????? 

It is important that you 

know how much student 

loan debt you have . Please 

visit nslds.ed.gov to view 

your student loan history 

as well as to find out who 

you need to repay your 

loans to. 
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FINANCIAL AID DOCUMENTS FOR 2015-2016 

 Now is the time to make sure that your financial aid is processed for the Fall 

2015 and Spring 2016 semesters. Even though  the deadline to complete a 

2015-2016 FAFSA  and to submit any pending documents was May 1st, we 

are still accepting paperwork for the Fall. Please check your banner web to 

see if you have any pending documents to submit for the Fall. To see if you 

have any pending financial aid requirements : 

1. Log on to banner web 

2. Click on Financial Aid 

3. Click on eligibility 

STAY Connected !! 

To Stay up to date about im-

portant deadlines and scholar-

ship opportunities, follow us on 

Instagram @GSUFINAID 

Or  

Like us on Facebook: @GSU 

Financial Aid  


